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Explanation: 
 

There have been 2 recent RQIs for malaria: 
1. In one incident, the thin smear was erroneously reported as 

negative. Investigation revealed the unit was pressing for a 
result, so the tech rushed and did not scan the required 300 
fields.  The impact to the patient was a delay in treatment for 
several hours 

2. In the second, the tech reported as positive, when in fact the 
patient was negative.  The tech indicated ring-forms were seen 
but none were seen when the slide was re-read. Possibly 
something else was seen that could be falsely identified as 
rings.  

 

This update is intended to  
 call attention to tricky situations that may be confused with 

malaria 
 

 remind staff that the SOP MUST always be followed (review 
the required number of fields) 

 
Review the slides that follow and document your compliance 

with this training update by taking the quiz in the MTS 
system. 

 
 

 
  



 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 


